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COMMONWEALTH DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC PROSECUTIONS  

Question No. 238 

 

Senator Ludwig asked the following question at the hearing on 14 February 2006: 
 
Taxation matter of Robert Gerard:  Was there any comment about this at a liaison meeting? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 
 
Having considered the matter further the DPP is not able to make any comment about the taxation affairs of 
an individual.   
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